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Transnuclear, Inc.
Two Skyline Drive
Hawthorne, NY 10532

Gentlemen:

This is to inform you, in accordance with the requirements of the Nuclear Non-
Proliferation Act, that the NRC has not completed licensing action on-your
license ap)lication XSNM02785 for the export of low enriched uranium to the
Czech Repualic for the initial core and four reload regions each for Temelin
Nuclear Power Station Units 1 and 2.

Favorable Executive Branch views on this application were received by the NRC
on March 23, 1994. The Commission is addressing the Petition for Intervention
and Request for Hearing of the Natural Resources Defense Council, Friends of
the Earth, Hnuti Duha, and Global 2000, dated March 17, 1994, and undated
petitior.s from Greenpeace Austria, and Oberosterreichische P.lattform gegen
Atomge/ahr. A Commission decision on these matters will be issued in the near
future.

Sincerely,

hpD Nuws
Ronald D. Hauber, Director
Nonproliferation, Exports, and-
Multilateral Relations
Office of International Programs

cc: R. DeLaBarre, DOS
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